
In Tameside  we are investing in our teams so that we can provide the best possible service for our children and their 
families.

With additional management capacity and a consultant social worker post already in place to provide extra support; a 
revised and enhanced induction process and fantastic, supportive colleagues,  we are ideally placed to welcome you. 

Tameside is committed to providing a healthy working environment with high standard supervision, manageable 
caseloads to enable proper reflection and “head space” along with a strong workforce development offer at all levels. 

Even our buildings have had a make over! 

Feel free to email Dominic Tumelty, Assistant Executive Director at dominic.tumelty@tameside.gov.uk and our 
conversation can continue!

Passionate staff, Successful families


